
What’s up members of AFGE Local 556,  

I am Deron Kelly, better known as DK, and I am pleased to announce my candidacy for 

the 1st Vice President of AFGE Local 556.  

Over the years, I have been a dedicated union representative and have been actively 

involved in advocating for our rights. With over 8 years of employment at TSA, I have gained a 

deep understanding of our unique challenges, and it is time for me to step up into a bigger role 

within our Union.  

As many may know, Union involvement runs deep in my family, with each member of 

the household actively participating and supporting our collective efforts, including my 2 boys, 

who have stood on the front lines of rallies since a very young age.  

I cannot promise you the things I am unable to achieve, and this isn’t about grand 

promises. You can count on me to have open communication, to have adequate representation on 

BOTH shifts, to have my support at every one of the 11 airports of the local, and to continue to 

fight for the rights we deserve. 

Being raised in a military household I was taught how to be dependable, adaptable, and 

accountable. During my stewardship, I have received extensive training on a wide range of 

subjects, equipping me with the knowledge and skills necessary to effectively advocate for our 

workforce.  I will be the First Vice President that you want and need! 

 

Thank You for your never-ending support.  



 


